
 

 

 

 

Oleoducto Central S.A. – Ocensa 

April 9th, 2021 

Bogotá, Colombia 

 

 

United Nations Global Compact 

685 Third Avenue, FL 12 

New York, NY 10017 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Ocensa has been adhered to the United Nations Global Compact Network since 2013 and 

has consistently renewed its commitment to the principles it promotes. Consequently, we 

are now in the process of elaborating our Ocensa Sustainability Report for 2020, which will 

include the corresponding Communication of Progress (CoP). 

 

Regarding your e-mail of march 21th, 2021, we kindly request an extension on the deadline 

of the aforementioned CoP for 90 days. This given that at the present time, with the purpose 

of maintaining legitimacy and transparency throughout the process, the team in charge of 

elaborating the report is gathering the information of our stakeholders. 

 

We appreciate your understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Camilo Dominguez 

Director of Integral Responsibility 
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